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Peel offering curbside collection exemption period

	Peel Region is offering residents an exemption period for waste collection following Labour Day, from Tuesday (Sept. 3) to Sept.

13.

During the exemption period, residents may place unlimited quantities of acceptable waste at the curb their scheduled waste

collection days. No garbage tags will be required during this period only.

As part of the Two Bag Standard Program, the Region offers three curbside waste collection exemption periods annually. The next

will run from Dec. 30 to Jan. 10, 2014.

Residents should note that regular drop-off fees apply at all Community Recycling Centres during exemption periods.
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